Dr D. W. Winnicott 87 Chester Square S W1 Sloane 9544

Your Ref: HSR-B:jk

ATRMATL,

23rd July 1962,

Dr,Hilda S, Rollman-Branch,
Chairman, Programme Committee,
Los Angeles Psychoanalytic Society,

344 North Bedford Drive,

Beverly Hills, California, U.S.A.

Dear Dr.Rollman-Branch,

I am most grateful to you for your letter
of 19th July. I am gradually absorbing the details

of this letter and I will
Mandel. It is very good
Naturally we like to meet
hand we have to have time
especially true of myself
together to make a useful

communicate with Dr.Melvin

of you to be so considerate.
colleagues and on the other
to recuperate. This is

if T am to gather myself
contribution at the set times.

Yours very sincerely,

Y



